

January 15, 1943

Edward H. Levi, Esquire

Dear Mr. Levi:

Reference is made to my letter to you dated December 8, 1942, regarding Mr. E. G. Constam. Your reply, under date of December 24, 1942, indicated that you expected to confer with various War Department officials concerning the matter discussed in my letter. I am anxious to learn if you have heard anything further, as Mr. Constam has again contacted me on the matter and I doubt if he will be here in Denver much longer. It would be appreciated, therefore, if this matter could be expecited at your earliest convenience.

Sincerely yours,

• • • •